
Local 389 has a vacancy for the office of Vice
President due to brother Marquez’s move to
District 947 organizer. Nominations are now

open for VP. 

Nominations must be in writing and can
be emailed or handed to the Recording
Secretary, Jesus Garcia
(gzuss.stewardll389@gmail.com) before
the June E-Board meeting (6/3/24). 

Nominees must be in good standing. 

If needed, an election for VP will be held
at the regular July business meeting on
7/3/24.

 Good luck to any potential candidates!
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